
From: Agnes Caulfield  
Subject: Re: Better future for Coyote Valley
Date: August 28, 2020 at 10:05 PM

To: GeneralPlanStaff@sanjoseca.gov

[External Email]

Dear Members of the San Jose General Plan Task Force,

I am writing to request amendments to the General Plans to protect Coyote Valley from industrial development and recommending the
General Plan for Coyote Valley designate Coyote Valley a wildlife habitat and open space.

Coyote Valley is an important wildlife habitat, provides flood protection in the face of climate change and is a beautiful open space.  In
2019 the San Jose City Council voted in favor to support an environmental and green vision for Coyote Valley.  Please keep Coyote
Valley a beautiful special place free from industrial expansion.

Sincerely,
Agnes Derbin-Caulfield
Los Altos
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